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Fred Johnson to Sir Willism Osler.
8 Theatre Street, x 4th Dec. 1912.
Norwich.

Dear gir,

PThank you for your letter of yesterday's date. I.did not
know whether you wished the two editions of 1842 cellated; now
I understand you wish both dome. I have only made quibe a
cursory glance at the MSS - at the time neither struck me as
being in Sir Thomas' writing, but I would not like to go against
such an authority as Mr. Williams was, withéut more careful
examination = besides T am not so familiar with Sir Thomas'
handwriting as to be a really competent judge.

I will not do anything in the matter until I hear further
from you.

Yours truly,
Fred Johnson.



